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MEDIA RELEASE 

July 11, 2017 

 

On July 11th, 2017 Racine County Sheriff’s Office, along with members of the Milwaukee 

Police Department’s Mounted Unit continue to search for Lynn M Rickard -age 59. 

Today's search is part of the continuing effort to search for Lynn M. Rickard who went 

missing during the early morning hours on 6/25/17. It is believed that Rickard is suffering 

from a mental illness and medical issues. 

 

Today’s search is a continued effort by the Racine Sheriff’s Office to try and locate Lynn 

Richard by using available resources, such as the Mounted Unit. 

 

Sheriff Christopher Schmaling states, “The Racine County Sheriff's office has utilized every 

resource available and continues to seek closure for the Rickard family.” 

 

 

Sheriff Christopher Schmaling 

 

By:  Sergeant W. Mattke 

 


